
Palm Desert 

Visitor Services



Where are we now?

Palm Desert Visitor Services annually provides 
in-person information to 6,572 people at City 
Hall.  Though not ideal, this location has been 
sufficient for the past eight years.

Discussion about the future home of Palm Desert 
Visitor Services has recently focused on the new 
Library building currently in the pre-planning 
phase. One of the many advantages of housing 
Visitor Services at the library includes the ability 
to assist visitors seven days a week.



What’s Being Proposed

The renovation of the current library building planned for May/June offers an excellent 

opportunity to move Visitor Services to the existing library as it becomes a City facility. This move 

would take immediate advantage of the synergy between the library and Visitor Services in 

advance of any future construction, providing a higher level of customer service to our visitors 

than is available in its current location.



Questions 
and 
Feedback


